
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Morning, 

Brian Schultz 
Friday, August 13, 2021 10:36 AM 
Stefanie-Jo Osborn 
RE: Docket No. 20210136-EI 

FILED 8/13/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 09133-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request we have updated the title from "Complaint by Richard L. Davis against Florida Power and Light 
Company for improper billing practices." to "Complaint by Richard L. Davis against Florida Power and Light Company." 

We have also updated the contact information for Richard L. Davis to include the information provided. 

Sincerely, 

g,~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Stefanie-Jo Osborn <S0sborn@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 9:42 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>; Jennifer Crawford 
<jcrawfor@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20210136-EI 

Good morning, 

Please change the docket title for the above referenced docket to "Complaint by Richard L. Davis against 
Florida Power & Light Company." 

Contact information for Mr. Davis is: Telephone - 786-387-8907. Mailing address - 1575 NW 59th Street, 
Apartment 10, Miami, Florida 33142. 

Best regards, 

~ame-fi~ 
Attorney, Economic Regulation Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
(850) 413-617 5 
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PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law.   Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.  Therefore, your e‐
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 

 
 
 




